
 

 
 
Dr. Hamza Kheshaifaty 
ELI Director 
King Abdul-Aziz University - Jeddah 
 
Dear Dr  Kheshaifaty 
 
On behalf of our Middle East editing& publishing team, I would like to extend our 
special thanks and gratitude to King Abdul Aziz University for their feedback and 
participation in bringing out the world’s most popular Academic preparation 
English skills series, Interactions, to its Middle East Gold Edition.  
 
Your support and continuous feedback have helped make the series more 
appropriate culturally for Gulf students in general and Saudi students in particular. 
The success of the Middle East Gold Edition series was above and beyond any 
other academic preparation English series in the Gulf region. 
 
I am glad to inform you that, to the best of our knowledge, the following, amongst 
others, universities and institutions are/will be widely using the Middle East Gold 
Edition in their English teaching programs.   
 
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
  

• Prince Sultan University, Women’s Colleges  
• Teacher’s Colleges: Riyadh, Arar, Hail, Tabuk, Beeshay, etc.    
• King Saud University  
• Institute of Public Administration in Dammam  
• University of Jubail  
• Community Colleges of King Saud University  
• University of Qasim  
• Taibah University 
• University of Taif 

 
UAE 

• American University of Dubai (AUD) 
• American University of Sharjah (AUS) 
• Canadian University of Dubai  (CUD) 
• University of Sharjah (UOS) 
•  Institute of Applied Technology (IAT) 
• Institute of Nursing and Health Care. 

 
 



 
Oman 

• Modern College of Business & Science-Muscat 
• Bureimi College 
• Sohar University 
• Oman Medical College 
 

Qatar 
 
• College of North Atlantic 

 
 
There are many other institutions which have already joined the club in utilizing 
this edition in their language programs. We are also awaiting to hear about new 
adoptions from other academic institutions in the Gulf currently reviewing or 
piloting the program.  These will be disclosed later in due course and we will not 
hesitate to acknowledge your relentless support and diligent efforts to make the 
series truly appropriate to students in the Gulf.  
 
Many thanks for the time and trust you invested in the McGraw-Hill Interactions, 
Middle East Gold Edition.  
 
I wish you your very best for yet another highly successful academic year ahead 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
Imad Moutaweh 
  
ELT & School Sales Manager 
Middle East & Africa  
-------------------------- 
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